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Re: InVitation to make asubmission -Inquiry Into Registration Processes and Support for
Overseas Trained Doctors

I would like to make asuccinct but extremely strong submission to the above.

Currently the system is. beset with rigidity and a lack of recognition of the ability of certain OTO's as a
result of previous less than adequate registration and supervisory processes~ As a result there are two
major consequences:

1. Staffing of hospitals has become anightmare when OTD's are involved
2. There is significant discrimination againstsome OTO's

The points I wish the committee to seriously look at are:

• When an OTO has significant experience in a speciality and is actively and successfully
progressing towards appropriate registration in that speciality they are required to do a
requisite amount of general training at an intern leveL This shows alack of understanding of :

a. The experience leve! of the OTO in this speciality and;
b. The experience that this om will havenad In the basic speCialties by exposure in

current training at ahigher level.

• An OTD Is either classified at a Rlii9istrar lavel or at a PHO level by this current registration
process. This totally ignores the level of responsibility of the current job an OTO is performing
at that time; So we could have an OTD working and having the responsibility at a Registrar
level for several years but like many Austraiiantralnees may not have passed the relevant
speciallst exam and are therefore classified as a PHO by this rigid system. This is despite the
fact that theY are performing the same taSks and have the same responslbiiities as an
Australian graduate.

I look forward to your attention to addreSSing the insight less rigidity of the current system which seems
to be to clinicians merely an administrative response to past supervisory and administrative failures in
registration processes.
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Thank you for giving us the opportunity to prepare a submission to your committee on an issue which
we feel very strongly is extremely dysfunctional and managed with a lack of Insight into the issues.

Yours sincerely

la~// £~'J?o/

Dr David Wood AM
MBBS (QLD), MRCP (UK), FRACP, FRCP (ED)
Director of Paediatric Health Services

Dr David Levitt
MBChB;DRCOG,FRACP
Director of General Paediatrics
Director of Paediatric Education




